CPRIT High-Impact/High-Risk Research(HIHR) RFA LOI for 2025
*Limited Institutional Submission Opportunity requiring LOI and Internal Selection
CPRIT has released RFA (RFA R-25.2-HIHR) for High-Impact/High-Risk Research Awards (HIHR), which supports applications that explore the feasibility of high-risk projects that, if successful, would contribute major new insights into the etiology, diagnosis, treatment, or prevention of cancers.  Using this mechanism, CPRIT intends to support innovative, developmental projects that focus on exceptionally promising topics that are not yet sufficiently mature to compete successfully for more conventional funding. The HIHR Research Awards are expected to provide the foundation and preliminary data for individual or multiple investigator peer-reviewed awards.  
Key Points:
· The PI must commit a minimum 5% level of effort throughout the entire award period, More than 1 resubmission is not permitted. Applicants are encouraged to review the eligibility criteria carefully, ensuring they meet all requirements before submitting their LOI 
· RFA: CPRIT High-Impact/High-Risk Research(HIHR).
· Applicants may request a total of $250,000 for a period of up to 24 months (2 years). 
· The DLDCCC may submit only 5 applications for this award in this cycle. 

LOI Details:
1. A two-page LOI.
2. A NIH biosketch
3. A one-page preliminary budget, consistent with the description in the RFA

Submission Details:
· As the CPRIT application is due on December 10, 2024, the Internal Submission deadline is by 5 PM, Tuesday, September 24th, 2024.
· Applications should be submitted through the DLDCCC Proposal Submission Portal ensuring all materials are uploaded as a single PDF file.
Please name your LOI file as follows:
NAME OF SPONSOR_PI LAST NAME_LOI
Example: CPRIT_SMITH_LOI

Review the RFA and be sure your LOI is consistent with the criteria and guidelines for this cycle.   Notifications of decisions will be sent by October 2024, allowing sufficient time to develop a full proposal for the CPRIT deadline.
Questions about this LOI RFA to Juhee “Julia” Hong Juhee.hong@bcm.edu or Chris Horaist chris.horaist@bcm.edu. 
